
 

 

SUMMER ORIENTATION COVID-19 UPDATE: 

All students and guests, regardless of vaccination status, are required to wear masks in indoor public 
spaces throughout campus, including classrooms. Per the CDC, vaccinated individuals do not need to 
wear a mask in outdoor settings. If you are unvaccinated, we strongly encourage you to wear your mask 
in outdoor settings. For more information, please consult the CDC, the State of Illinois Coronavirus 
Response and our COVID-19 website.   

International students traveling from outside the United States who are not vaccinated will need to 
quarantine for 7 days upon arrival.  If you arrive to campus within the 7-day period and are unable to 
attend our program in-person, we will be in communication about joining the program virtually. 

The health and safety of all our guests in a global pandemic are critically important.  For these reasons 
and planning purposes, students will still be restricted to their one previously registered 
parent/guest/supporter.  Physical Distancing will be utilized and we are asking anyone who is exhibiting 
COVID-19 like symptoms to contact us to reschedule their orientation session.     

Please contact us with any questions or concerns you have at orientation@fsmail.bradley.edu 
otherwise, we look forward to meeting you during your session.  
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